
 ST. ANN CATHOLIC PARISH 

Physical Location:  610 Pike Street, Shinnston, WV 26431 

Mailing Address:  43 Mahlo Street, Shinnston, WV 26431 

May 13, 2017 and May 14, 2017 

                                       

  

 

 

                           

                      

                                           

                                      
 
 

  
 

          
 

                               OPEN HOURS IN THE CHAPEL 
                           Monday 12:00 Noon to 1:00pm 
    Monday   1:00 pm     to 2:00pm 
If you would like to commit to one hour per week for your adoration, please call 
Mary K. at 304-592-2733 or 304-677-3420 or Mary Ann at 304-669-350 
 

Minister’s Schedule for May 20th & May 21st, 2017 

                                5:00pm                  8:00am                       10:00am 

Server:   Frank DeMarco              Nathaniel Bee, Kathryn DeMary, Jay Fazalare  

Lector:   Jimmy Gemondo  Mary Sims    Wesley Benson 

Cup Ministers: Frank DeMarco  Tom Alonso    Jim McDowell 

   Cindy Hamrick       Jim Spadafore 

Host Minister:  Jimmy Gemondo       Sam DeMarco 

Usher:   Ron Gonzalez   John Marchio    Joey Spadafore 

PASTOR:  REV. THOMAS W. DAGLE 
TELEPHONE NUMBERS: 

OFFICE:  304-592-2733 
SOCIAL HALL:  304-592-0077 

RECTORY:  304-592-2733 
FR. TOM’S CELL:  304-646-6271 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 
9:00AM TO 2:00PM MON TUES, THURS & FRI 

E-MAIL   ADDRESSES 
PARISH:  STANNSHINNSTON@AOL.COM 

FR. TOM – PERSONAL:  
TOMDAGLE1@HOTMAIL.COM 

WEBSITE: 
WWW.STANNSHINNSTON.COM 

 Baptism 

Please contact the Pastor to schedule a 

baptism.  Instruction sessions are 

required with your first child.   

Mass Schedule: 

Sunday Masses:  Saturday: 5:00pm 
   Sunday:  8:00am 
                10:00am 
Weekday Masses:  Mon, Tues, & Fri. 8:30am 
Thursday:    6:00pm 

Marriages: 

Please contact the Pastor at least 6 months 

prior to the proposed date of marriage. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday:  4:00pm to 4:30pm 
Before and after any weekday service and by 
appointment 
 

Rosary and Prayer Group meets every 

Wednesday at 6:30pm in the Church 

 St. Ann Parishioners deliver “Meals on Wheels” 

every Monday to the home bound in our area.  More 

drivers/delivery people are needed for this rotation.  If 

you think that you would like to deliver meals, please see 

or call Mary Ann Ferris at 304-592-2061.  Thank you. 

Give away your life, you’ll find life given back, but not merely given 
back – given back with bonus and blessing.  Giving, not getting, is 

the way.  Generosity begets generosity.  Luke:  6:38 from The 
Message, The Bible in Contemporary Language.  Eugene Peterson 

mailto:stannshinnston@aol.com
mailto:tomdagle1@hotmail.com
http://www.stannshinnston.com/


 
MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

                                  May 13, 2017 through May 21, 2017 
                  Saturday     May 13  5:00pm For the People of the Parish                                                      
  Sunday:    May 14  8:00 am Ruth Ellen Walsh by Nick & Donna Fleece 
                  10:00 am John & Catherine Matish by Jim & Peggy Matish  
  Monday:    May 15               8:30am For the People of the Parish     
  Tuesday:    May 16              8:30 am For the People of the Parish  

  Wednesday:    May 17  No Mass 
  Thursday:  May 18               6:00pm For the People of the Parish    
  Friday:   May 19   8:30am For the People of the Parish   

         Saturday: May 20   5:00pm Sam Demarco by His Wife, Children & Grandchildren 

                          Sunday: May 21   8:00 am For the People of the Parish 

                                           10:00 am    John Spadafore                    

 

 “A Mother is she who can take the place of all 
others but whose place no one else can take”   

                                             Cardinal Mermillod 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped to make our “First Holy Communion” and Crowning of Mary 
Celebration so beautiful.  May all of our First Holy Communicants always stay very close to God. 
 
Thank you to St. Ann Choir, the staff, Mary K. Romeo, Fr. Tom, and a special thanks to Betty Swiger and 
Linda Knight and all others who helped support and prepare food for our Cantor/Choir Workshop held on 
5-7-2017.  Thanks a million.  Jimmy Mazzei and the St. Ann Choir.  May God Bless You All!! 

 
CINEMARK SUMMER MOVIE CLUBHOUSE:  Cinemark at Meadowbrook Mall is offering 
membership cards for the Cinemark Summer Movie Clubhouse.  There are ten fun films for 
kids (rated G or PG) $5.00 for ten movies or $1.00 per show.  (child and parents $1.00 each).  The 
flyer detailing the movies and the show times is available to anyone interested on the back 

table at the entrance of the church, and on the bulletin boards.  Check it out.   
 

A Community Conversation on Substance Abuse – A Call to Action for Families:  Students 
Grades 6 – 12, Parents, Teachers, Counselors, Youth Groups.  Tuesday, May 16, 2017 from 
6:00pm – 8:00pm (Networking/Refreshments 5:30 – 6:00pm).  Presented by and at All Saints 
Catholic Church Social Hall, 317 East Main Street, Bridgeport, WV.   Speakers, their 
credentials and the topics of their discussion is detailed on a flyer that is available on the 
back table at the entrance of the church and also in the chapel. 

 

SAVE THE DATE…..JUNE 25, 2017 
St. Anns will host the first 

ANNUAL MEATBALL CONTEST 
Anyone in our regional area is welcome to make their sauce and meatballs to complete.  
The public will come in, pay a $4.00 fee, receive a sample ballot, and participate in the judging.  At the 
end of the contest, meatball sandwiches, a salad and a drink will be available for $6.00.  More detailed 
information will be given in the near future.   

 
The Men’s Group is planning to host a “pig roast” (barbecue and sides) at the City Park on Sunday, July 2, 
2017, in conjunction with the 4th of July Fire Works Celebration.    More information will be available at a 
later date as well, and the group will be asking for volunteers to help with this project.  



 
 
 
 
 

Confirmation will be celebrated on June 11th, 2017 at St. Patrick’s in Mannington at 4:00pm.  Practice for 
this Sacrament will be held at St. Patricks in Mannington on Saturday, June 10, 2017 at 11:00am.   All 
Confirmands, Sponsors and Parents need to attend this practice.  
 
Mass Intentions are needed for both weekday and weekend Masses through the remainder of this year.  If 
you would like to have everyone pray for your loved one within the Mass setting, please complete a Mass 
Intention Card located on the table at the front of the pews or see Mary K. in the office to schedule the 
Mass.   
 
The Men’s Group is planning to host a “pig roast” (barbecue and sides) at the City Park on Sunday, July 2, 
2017, in conjunction with the 4th of July Fire Works Celebration.    More information will be available at a 
later date, and the group will be asking for volunteers to help with this project.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 
     
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


